
Date 23rd November 2024.  

To,
BSE Limited 
P. J. Towers, 25th Floor,,Dalal Street, 
Mumbai - 400001. 
Scrip Code: 532368

To,
National Stock Exchange of India 
Limited 
Exchange Plaza, Bandra Kurla Complex, 
Bandra (E), Mumbai - 400051. 
Symbol: BCG

Sub: Intimation regarding the resignation of Independent Directors

Dear	Sir/Madam,


We	wish	to	inform	the	Exchanges	that	the	following	directors	have	resigned	from	the	Board	of	
Directors	of	Brightcom	Group	Limited:


1.	Mr.	Ram	Sharma


2.	Dr.	Chandrika	Setu	Sharma


The	resignation	letters	of	the	above	individuals	are	attached	for	your	reference.


The	Board	places	on	record	its	sincere	gratitude	to	Mr.	Ram	Sharma	for	his	invaluable	contributions,	
particularly	his	assistance	with	compliance	matters	and	the	revocation	of	the	trade	suspension.	The	
Company	is	pleased	to	announce	that	Mr.	Sharma	will	continue	to	guide	the	Company	in	his	new	
capacity	as	Advisory	General	Counsel.


The	Board	also	extends	its	heartfelt	appreciation	to	Dr.	Chandrika	Setu	Sharma	for	her	active	
participation,	insightful	advice,	and	contributions	during	her	tenure.	Her	guidance	and	support	have	
been	instrumental	in	shaping	several	key	decisions	for	the	Company.


We	request	you	to	take	this	intimation	on	record	and	oblige.


Thank you. 
Yours sincerely, 
For Brightcom Group Limited 





Raghunath Allamsetty


Executive Director




To, 

The Board of Directors 
Brightcomn Group Limited 
Floor 5. Fairfield by Marriott, 
Road No. 2. Nanakramguda, 

Gachibowli. Hyderabad -500032. 
Telangana, India. 

Subject: Resignation from the Position of Independent Director 
Dear Members of the Board. 

I am writing to formally resign from my position as Independent Director on the Board of 
Brightcom Group Limited, with immediate effect, effective November 22, 2024. 
This decision has been prompted by my recent promotion at my college, where I have taken on 
greater professional responsibilities. These additional commitments have made it increasingly 
difficult for me to devote the necessary time and attention to my duties as an Independent 
Director. 

During nmy tenure from August 2024, I could attend only three board meetings due to scheduling 
constraints, and I regret that l could not visit the Brightcom Group Limited office. I also wish to 
place on record that I have not received any sitting fees for the meetings I attended. 
I kindly request the company to initiate the required formalities as per applicable governance 

practices, including updating the statutory records and notifying the Registrar of Companies. 
Please arrange for any necessary documentation to facilitate the completion of this process. 

I deeply appreciate the opportunity to serve on the Board and contribute to the company's 
governance. I extend my best wishes to Brightcom Group Limited for its continued growth and 
success. 

Thank you for your understanding. 

Yours sinçerely, 

Dr. Ckandrika Setu Sharma 






